Dear friends,

Well, 2016 was a really big year for me; the Peeriess is absolutely
beautiful. Thanks so much for the dedication and effort all of you
spent on the research, getting the engine running right, everything.
The interior couldn’t be more appropriate for so august an automobile,
and it's a joy to behold. Restoring the Peerless was the last big “thing”
I needed to accomplish, and all you craftsmen brought it back to it’s
original, magnificent state. I can’t thank all of you enough.

The garage is complete now except for the doors and the solar

panels. that-will bring. power.--The-solar-guy-takes -December off-and-—-
goes back to the frozen wastelands, otherwise that would be done

by now too. The concrete apron/several feet of driveway will be
poured shortly, and then the Peerless can finally drive into it's second
home. He may not want to start up, knowing that he’s leaving his

first one, but — he'll get used to it. -

When you hear that distinctive, authoritarian roar on US1, you'll all
know that we're coming back for a visit.

My very best wishes to all of you for a wonderful Holiday Season,
continuing on through a happy, healthy, prosperous New Year.

Sincerely,

Dan



